
What is happening at SANParks - Kruger National Park? 

Members will recall that it was previously reported that the PSA’s organizational rights with SANParks for 

Limpopo and Mpumalanga were terminated following a drop in numbers of the PSA membership. 

 

On 11 December, the PSA met with the employer to engage on the matter and shared the membership 

list, which showed that the PSA has a total membership of 796. Following a verification process by the 

PSA and SANParks, the total count of membership was above the threshold, which qualified the PSA for 

organisational rights. 

 

The PSA is pleased to announce that the PSA now enjoys organisational rights at SANParks following 

the signing of the Organisational Rights Agreement (ORA) on 11 February 2025. Membership fee 

deductions will commence with effect from March 2025 as per confirmation by the employer. Members 

are encouraged to intensify the recruitment of new members to achieve majority representation. Plans for 

elections of shop stewards and recruitment will be announced in due course whilst the PSA is awaiting 

membership figures per camp. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za.  
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